
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE  
MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Santaquin City Development Review Committee’s Regularly 
scheduled meeting on October 24, 2017 has been cancelled.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       _______________________________  
 
        Kira Petersen, Deputy City Recorder 


